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May, 2012

Re : Ontario Medal For Good Citizenship

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to let you know that nominations for the Ontario Medal for Good Citizenship
are now being accepted.

Established in 1973, the Ontario Medal for Good Citizenship honours Ontarians who, through
exceptional, long-term efforts, have made outstanding contributions to community life.

I am pleased to invite you to participate by nominating a deserving citizen. Recipients will be
presented with their medal by the Lieutenant Governor of Ontario at a special ceremony at
Queen's Park in the Fall of 2012.

Nomination forms are now available on-line by visiting the Ministry of Citizenship and
hnmigration's website at: www.ontario.ca/honoursandawards. You may submit your
nomination on-line by choosing the "Nominate Online" option, or download the PDF or
HTML format from the website. For any further information, please contact the Ontario
Honours and Awards Secretariat at 416 314-7526, 1 877 832-8622 or (TTY) 416 327-2391.
Nominations must be received by July 17, 2012.

I encourage you to take the time to nominate a deserving citizen in your community for an
Ontario Medal for Good Citizenship. The men and women we honour stand as shining
examples to us all.

Sincerely,

Charles Sousa
Minister


